
 

Azusa Ono Memorial Scholarship Application Guide 

 

 This scholarship is for students facing financial difficulties in pursuing their studies. 67 

recipients are selected (26 undergraduate, 41 graduate students), and 400,000 yen is paid as 

the scholarship. 

 Regular privately financed international students are eligible to apply. It includes 

international students whose visa status is not “College Student”. 

 However, those to whom any of the following apply are NOT eligible. 

 

○Students who have Japanese nationality or resident status of “permanent resident”

(eijusha), “long-term resident”(teijusha), “spouse/child of a Japanese resident”, or 

“spouse/child of a permanent resident”. 

○Students who receive another scholarship from Waseda University. 

○Non-degree research students. 

○Assistants or part-time instructor. 

○Students who have enrolled beyond the regular course term (with the exception of those who 

have extended their enrollment due to illness or other unavoidable circumstances) 

○Students whose academic fees are covered by organizations such as Waseda University, 

government, corporations, etc. 

○Students who are studying abroad or taking leave of absence currently. 

 

Students must complete ALL of the following procedures. 

1. Required Documents:・“Azusa Ono Memorial Scholarship Application Form” (both sides) 

*prescribed form. 

2. Deadline: Designated date from your school office. (No applications will be accepted after 

the deadline) 

3. Where to Submit: Your school office. 

4. Registration of your bank account for the scholarship 

  Register your bank account information by the designated deadline through MyWASEDA. 

  (1) Log into the MyWASEDA, and click “Change of the Basic Information” in ‘My Profile’ 

listed in the menu on the left. 

  (2) Check your “Personal Account” information in the "Edit Personal Information” page. 

  (3) In the rare event that your account is not registered (or is inactive, for reasons 

including bank or branch consolidation), please be sure to accurately register a new 

account (or change your account information). 

      *Only ordinary banks opened in Japan are acceptable. 

5. Result 

 The result of screening will be announced at the beginning of December. The scholarship will 

be paid to your bank account (registered in 4) late in December. 

 

Inquiries: Your school office  


